
Hello Respected members of the Council, 
 
My name is Tino Villaluz and I represent the Swinomish Tribe in their wildlife program. I am writing 
concerning a potential shooting ban in Drayton Harbor.  Public health and safety are at the forefront of 
all of our respected agendas. Absent a public safety risk that can be validated we are opposed to limiting 
our ability to exercise our Treaty Rights without valid content. We would like to engage in further 
discussion with the Council and our tribal and state partners at the soonest convenience. I thank you for 
your time and look forward to making progress on this topic. I can be reached via email or phone 
anytime, my phone number is (360)630-9544. 
 
Kind regards. 
Tino   
 
Tino Villaluz  
Hunting and Gathering Program Manager 
Swinomish Indian Tribal Community 

 
 
 


